
 

May 2018 

Steward’s Corner 
Lesley Sullivan – FEI Level 2 Steward 

 
Well it really does feel as if winter is just around the corner. Bring it on! 
 
As stewards we have to know the rules under which our sport is governed. 
 
Please note that there are some rule amendments effective from 1/7/18. These can be =found 
here - http://www.equestrian.org.au/news/equestrian-australia-national-sport-rule-changes-
effective-1st-july-2018  
 
Stallions 
EA has developed the following ‘Stallion Safe Practices Rules and Regulations’, updated 29/3/18 and 
to be effective from 1/7/18, can be found here - 
http://www.equestrian.org.au/sites/default/files/EA_Stallion_Safe_Practice_Policy_updated290320
18.pdf - please make sure you are familiar with these new rules – they are no longer guidelines. 
 
Please note the following: 
9. Riders and/or handlers of colts/stallions must be over the age of 18 years. Special permission may 

be granted by the relevant EA National Discipline Committee for a rider/handler to be under the age 

of 18 years, and in this instance, the rider/handler must be supervised by an adult/parent/guardian 

whilst at the event. 

Top Boots- The following top boot has been approved. Hopefully there will be a change to rule 2.3 to 
make it clearer and more black and white for stewards and easier for the riders. 
 

 
 
Shirts and Neck Wear – 2.7 – Stocks should be white, off white or same colour as the coat, or pale 
colour. Piping trim is permitted. 
 
 
 
Regards 
Lesley 
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